
The Presidents of Ginnie Mae and JHF met to strengthen the relationship 
 

On August 9, 2022, Mr. Shinji Mouri, President of Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) 
visited and met with Ms. Alanna McCargo, President of Ginnie Mae of the U.S.A. 
 
Ginnie Mae and JHF had signed a Memorandum of Understanding on January 9, 2014 and 
have continued to share the knowledge on the housing finance market.  
 
Ms. McCargo, who took office as President last December and Mr. Mouri reconfirmed the 
cooperation into the future between the two organizations and actively discussed the impact 
of US monetary policy and the pandemic on the housing market, and the efforts to address 
climate change. 
 
JHF is pleased that this visit has strengthened the relationship between the two housing 
policy-implementing agencies. Also, JHF is very grateful that Ginnie Mae warmly welcomed 
Mr. Mouri and the delegates from JHF despite the ongoing impact of the pandemic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


